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Congratulations to Alfredo Iardino, M.D., PGY-II, Orlando Garner, M.D., PGY-II, Gabriella Lorusso,
and Franco Lotta on having their manuscript “Headache in an HIV positive patient: Dangerous

Interaction” published in BMJ Case Reports.

Congratulations to Alfredo Iardino, M.D., PGY-II and Orlando Garner, M.D., PGY-II, on presenting posters,
“Insulin for a Broken Heart” (A Iardino, O Garner, F Lotta) and “Cardiomyopathy Associated to Anabolic-

Andorogenic Steroid (AAS) Abuse” (O Garner, M Yakobi, A Ramirez-Berlioz, A Iardino, CW Spellman) at the
American Thoracic Society International Conference in San Diego earlier this month.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTION TO THE
RESEARCH

AT TTUHSC AT THE PERMIAN BASIN

Congratulations to James Maher, M.D., on receiving the Dean’s Douglas M. Stocco Scholarship/Research Award
at the recent Regional Dean’s Faculty Awards.

Congratulations to Stephany Navarro, GSBS student who received 
the Lutherer Award for 2018 for the presentation 

“Next Science Coated Urinary Tract Catheters Prevent Biofilm Development by Urinary Tract Pathogens” 
(authors: Stephany Navarro, Jane Comer-Hoamood, Thomas Nelius, Matthew Myntti, Abdul Hamood).

Congratulations to Dr. Alan Peiris, who received the Educational Innovation Award.
Both awards were presented at the Dean’s Faculty Appreciation Dinner on May 3, 2018 in Lubbock.

Campus Visit
On Wednesday, May 30

Beth Taraban, Assistant Vice President – Research Integrity
and
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Toni Denison – Director of Quality Improvement Review Board
will visit the Permian Basin campus.

If you would like to visit either of them on this day, please contact Isabel Garza at
Isabel.garza@ttuhsc.edu.

 

     
Congratulations to Dr. Vani Selvan and Dr. Cristina Penon, PGY-II on having a poster, “Telemedicine: An Easy

Diagnostic Tool for Providers in Hospitalized Patients in West Texas,” accepted for presentation at the Telehealth
at the Crossroads conference, to be held May 30-31 in San Antonio. Dr. Penon will present the poster.

 

 

 

 
 

Instant Answers to Clinical Questions from the Most Trusted Sources

Learn how to quickly and conveniently access quality, clinical information by logging into the
McGraw-Hill Education Access product training session for residents on Tuesday, June 5 at 7
p.m. EST.

 

 

This one-hour webinar will provide an overview of AccessMedicine and highlight product features that are useful to residents, such as:
·         The last editions of leading medical textbooks
·         Clinical calculators
·         Differential diagnosis tool
·         Practice guidelines
·         Diagnostic tests
·         Self-assessment exam prep for residents
·         Cases
·         Customizable patient information
·         Integrated drug database
·         Mobile app
·         Remote access
·         Extensive multimedia library with downloadable images
·         And much more!

To register for the webinar, click here: http://bit.ly/2IlTFOr. Upon registration, you will receive an email with instructions and a link to
join the session.
You may forward this invitation to anyone in your organization that you feel will benefit from this type of training.  To join the
sessions please register at the link below.  You’ll then receive an email with the meeting URL and phone number.
For additional information, contact User Services at userservices@mheducation.com

 
 

 

 

 

Funding available

 
Vilcek Foundation Invites Applications for Creative Promise Prizes in Biomedical Science
SOURCE: Vilcek Foundation 
APPLICATION DEADLINE: 6/11/18.
$ AVAILABLE: Three Vilcek Prizes for Creative Promise in Biomedical Science of $50,000 each.
ELIGIBILITY: To be eligible, applicants must have been born outside the United States, and must not be more than 38 years old as of
December 31, 2018. Eligible applicants also must be a naturalized citizen, permanent resident (green card holder), or holder of an H1B or O-1
visa who has been living and working in the United States for at least five years, or who has been granted Deferred Action for Childhood
Arrivals (DACA) status.
In addition, applicants must have earned a doctoral degree (MD, PhD, or equivalent), intend to pursue a professional career in the United
States, and hold a full-time position at an academic institution or other organization. Eligible positions include assistant or associate professor,
research scientist, or equivalent.
PURPOSE: The Vilcek Foundation aims to raise public awareness of the contributions of immigrants to the sciences, arts, and culture in the
United States.
To that end, the foundation will award Vilcek Prizes for Creative Promise in Biomedical Science of $50,000 to three young foreign-born
biomedical scientists who demonstrate outstanding early achievement. The work of applicants may be in basic, applied, and/or translational
biomedical science.
CONTACT: Please see URL for contact information. For more information see http://www.vilcek.org/prizes/creative-promise/biomedical-
science.html
From The Foundation Center's Philanthropy News Digest web site, accessed 4/27/18
Subject(s) medical research

 

 

 

Good News: We now have an
institutional fellowship

subscription to BMJ Case
Reports.

 

We now have an institutional fellowship subscription to BMJ Case Reports. This means faculty, staff
and students can publish with them without paying additional fees or signing up as an individual
fellow.
 
From Eric Wilkinson (Library Director):
In order to publish with BMJ Case Reports, they’ll need a fellowship code. Paul has already
added it to our library resources passwords page. People need to use their eraider username and
password to get there because we can’t post it publicly. I created a short libguide for the time being
just to give more info: https://ttuhsc.libguides.com/bmjcasereports
 

The Gold Rush entry for BMJ Case Reports links to this LibGuide. This LibGuide links to both the
passwords page (for the fellowship code) and a PDF User Guide that BMJ provided.

 

 

 

Funding Opportunities

 
Please note the following research/scholarship related opportunities:

-          BBA Molecular Basis of Disease - special topic on Stem Cells:
.    Dr. P. Hemachandra Reddy is bringing a special topic 'Stem Cells and Their Applications to Human Diseases'

as a guest editor in BBA Molecular Basis of Disease. He is looking for potential contributors. Please let Dr.
Reddy  know, if you and your colleagues, young faculty/senior postdocs, in your department are interested to
contribute to this special topic. It is a great opportunity to get a publication in BBA Molecular Basis of Disease
(impact factor is 5.47).

-          The Department of Defense (DOD) Congressionally-Directed Medical Research Program (CDMRP)
has started to release pre-announcements for its fiscal year (FY) 2018 funding opportunities.  The pre-
announcements explain each research program, topics of interest, as well as award mechanisms. 
Investigators are encouraged to begin thinking about their proposals in advance of the full application
instructions, which are expected in spring/summer 2018. Pre-announcements have been released for the
following programs:

·         Amyotrophic Lateral Sclerosis Research Program
·         Bone Marrow Failure Research Program
·         Breast Cancer Research Program
·         Multiple Sclerosis Research Program
·         Ovarian Cancer Research Program
·         Peer Reviewed Medical Research Program
·         Gulf War Illness Research Program
·         Lung Cancer Research Program
·         Parkinson’s Research Program
·         Peer Reviewed Cancer Research Program
·         Peer Reviewed Orthopaedic Research Program
·         Tick-Borne Disease Research Program

 Pre-announcements for each program are available at: http://cdmrp.army.mil/pubs/press/press.  To subscribe for
real-time updates, including additional pre-announcements and the forthcoming solicitations, visit:
https://ebrap.org/eBRAP/programSubscription/Subscribe.htm;jsessionid=365E3297790E4328733F349F4A8FA7E5.
As a reminder, CDMRP utilizes a two-tier review process: scientific merit (peer-review) and programmatic review. 
As with other DOD funding opportunities, programmatic review often outweighs scientific review, as DOD is a
mission-based agency.  CDMRP recently launched a new feedback submission feature to its website. 
Investigators can use the tool to submit an abstract for feedback or ask questions.  Further, stakeholders now have
the option to provide input on programs and process recommendations, as well as submit reviewer nominations
and other feedback.  The form and submission instructions are available at: http://cdmrp.army.mil/contact.

 

 

Clinical Research Institute is going paperless
 

The Clinical Research Institute is going paperless!  No more writing down or waiting for signatures to submit the work order.  The CRI Work
Order is now an electronic on-line form. 
 

To access to the CRI Work Order, all you need is your eRaider username and password.
EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY, please use the following link to access the on-line form: https://app4.ttuhsc.edu/CRIWorkOrders.    
 

Here’s what to do:  1) complete the work order (2) electronically submit it (3) the form will automatically be routed to the Principal Investigator
and then the appropriate Chair and/or Dean for signatures. 
It is that simple!
 

Please start using the CRI Work Order link immediately:  https://app4.ttuhsc.edu/CRIWorkOrders.
The CRI website has been updated with this new link and access to the paper form is no longer available.
 
For immediate assistance, please call 806-743-4217 between 8am – 5pm or email your questions to ClinicalResearch@ttuhsc.edu.
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PLOS ONE

 
PLOS ONE Early Career Travel Award in the Physical Sciences - 

Physics and Astronomy
Application Deadline: June 1

 
If you are attending a conference with a focus on Physics or Astronomy, you have two more weeks left to apply for the PLOS ONE Early

Career Travel Awards in the Physical Sciences.

PLOS ONE is proud to support Early Career Researchers (ECR) and recognize their scientific achievements and their commitment and
success at practicing the principles of open science. This year, PLOS ONE is offering ECRs four opportunities to receive a $500 travel

awards, one for each of the conference categories listed below.
 

Conference Category Application Deadlines

Physics and Astronomy June 1, 2018

Computer Science and Engineering August 1, 2018

Chemistry and Materials Science October 1, 2018

Earth Sciences November 1, 2018

 
Applications are open for all categories but there are just two more weeks for Physics and astronomy researchers to submit. Please

spread the word by sharing this email with ECR colleagues in the physical sciences.

To get updates, sign up for PLOS emails or visit the PLOS ECR Community. Check out this blog post for more information on the ECR
award program.

 
https://www.plos.org/onetravelaward?utm_source=plos&utm_medium=EMI&utm_campaign=one-2018-psecrta

 

 

 

For questions or to submit an item for the research newsletter contact:
Dr. Natalia Schlabritz-Lutsevich, Associate Regional Dean of Research at 

natalia.schlabritz-lutsevich@ttuhsc.edu or Melissa Waggoner, Senior Editor 
at melissa.waggoner@ttuhsc.edu.
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